
 
Just a Reminder: 

JANUARY NAS MEETING TUESDAY 

(tomorrow), JANUARY 15
TH

 AT 6:30 PM AT 

BOND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL” 

  

PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING 

TOILETRIES FOR SENIOR FACILITIES. 
 

Wear your NAS Shirt/Jacket.  You don’t 

won’t to miss the first meeting of 2019.  Get 

off to a great start, do your part, You are 

Excellent! 
 

IF THERE ARE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE FEEL FREE TO 

CONTACT DR. JACKSON-JAMES AT 850-544-0745 OR 

JAMESM@LEONSCHOOLS.NET  
  

  

Sha’Rhonda L. Brown 

Executive Assistant to the Superintendent 
Leon County Schools 
2757 W. Pensacola Street – Tallahassee, FL 32304 
850-487-7147, office - 850-487-7141, fax 

mailto:JAMESM@LEONSCHOOLS.NET

